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May 1, 2023 

 

Dear Community Donor, 

The City of Park Rapids purchased the Armory in May of 2020 through a grant provided by the 

State of MN.  The Armory Arts & Events Center Board's vision is of a facility that will provide 

space for a variety of activities including; arts and cultural opportunities, meeting space, a 

wedding venue, fairs, etc.  Studies have shown that supporting and providing opportunities for 

arts and cultural events greatly enhances the quality of life in a community.  Park Rapids is 

fortunate to have many talented individuals who help make our community a great place to 

live! 

I invite you to watch the short video at parkrapidsarmory.org and learn more about our vision 

and plans for the Armory Arts & Events Center in Park Rapids.  I hope it will entice you to 

support the capital fundraising campaign for this amazing facility! 

Our fundraising efforts are focused on the installation of telescoping seating on the main floor 

to provide flexible seating for a variety of events.  We are asking for donations of $500 a chair 

for this seating, over a five-year period (or you can make a one-time payment).  This seating 

will allow the Armory the flexibility of hosting more events with a shorter turn-around time.  

Your gift is crucial to the future success of the Armory.  To donate, please mail your 

contribution to:  Armory Arts & Events Center, P.O. Box 163, Park Rapids, MN, 56470. 

We continue to host events and activities throughout the year so please come and enjoy the 

venue and the many opportunities that this space allows!  If you would like a tour of the 

facilities, please contact Julie at jkjenaas@parkrapidsarmory.org or call 218-237-3722. Please 

check out the calendar of events at parkrapidsarmory.org.   

With sincere appreciation, 

 

Joan Tweedale 

President, Armory Arts & Events Center Board 
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